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Senator Hanson-Young, Sarah provided in writing.

Chaplaincy programme 

Question

Does the government plan to extend funding for the Chaplaincy programme beyond 
2017-18?

Answer

The National School Chaplaincy Programme (NSCP) is a four year funded program which 
ends in the 2017‒18 financial year, with funding provided until December 2018. Future 
arrangements are a matter for the Government. 


